

## PERMISSION TO GO ON SUPERVISED LOCAL WALKS 2017

## **Dear Families**

Previously as part of DECD guidelines, on enrolment, families were asked to sign a once off permission for their child to go on supervised **local** walks during school hours.

DECD guidelines have since changed and from 2017, families will be asked to sign a permission slip each year. Please sign this permission slip and return to your child's class/care group teachers ASAP.

CHILD'S NAME:	YEAR LEVEL:
Local Walks: I hereby give permission for my chil the Kadina town limits.	d to go on supervised local walks during school hours within
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME:	
SIGNATURE:	_ DATE: